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Public Notice of Upcoming Continuing Accreditation Visits By 
The National League for Nursing Commission for Nursing Education Accreditation (NLN CNEA) 

The Davis & Elkins College RN-BSN Program (delivered via distance education) is pursuing accreditation from the National League for Nursing Commission for Nursing Education Accreditation (NLN CNEA), located at 2600 Virginia Avenue, NW, 8th Floor, Washington, DC 20037; phone 202-909-2487. Interested parties are invited to submit
third-party comments in writing directly to NLN CENA, attention Dr. Teresa Shellenbarger, NLN CNEA Executive Director, no later than March 4, 2024 to cneaaccreditation@nln.org.”


RN-BSN Program alumni are invited to meet NLN CNEA site visit team and share your comments about the RN-BSN program either in person or virtually.

Alumni Meeting 
When: 		3:30-4:00 PM on March 19, 2024
Where: 		Community Room
   		Booth Library
   		100 Campus Drive, 
   		Elkins WV  26241
Virtual access: 	Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet, or smartphone. 
https://meet.goto.com/873962957
You can also dial in using your phone.
Access Code: 873-962-957
United States: +1 (646) 749-3122
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